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Date: 01.02.2024  
 
BSE Limited                                                                   
Floor 25, P J Towers,           
Dalal Street, Fort,             
Mumbai- 400 001.            
Scrip Code : 517230                       
                                  
Dear Sir/ Madam,  
 
Sub: Intimation regarding resignation of the Statutory Auditor of the Company  
Ref: Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
With reference to captioned subject, we do hereby intimate your esteemed exchange that pursuant to 
Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015,we have 
received resignation letter dated 31.01.2024  from M/s, Jayesh Dadia & Associates LLP vide their email 
dated 01.02.2024 at 2:49pm from the position of Statutory Auditors of the Company for the reasons 
mentioned in the said letter. The copy of the resignation letter dated 31.01.2024 and email dated  
01.02.2024 as received from M/s. Jayesh Dadia & Associated LLP., Chartered Accountant, Statutory 
Auditors is attached herewith.  
 
Details as required under Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations and Circulars as amended from time to 
time are given below: 

Sr.No Disclosure Requirement Details 

1. Reason for Change Resignation as the Statutory Auditors of the 
Company due to inadequate Audit renumeration 

2. Date of Cessation 01.02.2024 

The Company is in the process of appointing a new Statutory Auditors of the Company and the same will 
be communicated to the Stock exchange. 

The same will be placed at the  Board meeting on 12.02.2024. 
We request you to take the same on record. 
Thanking you, 
                                                                                                                                                        
Very truly yours, 
For PAE Limited 
 
 
Pritam A. Doshi 
Chairman & Managing Director 
DIN: 00015302. 





FW: Resignation as auditors

 

From: Rahil Dadia <rahil@jdaca.com>
Date: Thursday, 1 February 2024 at 2:49 PM
To: Pritam Doshi <pritam@paeltd.com>
Cc: Jayesh Dadia <jayesh@jdaca.com>
Subject: Resignation as auditors
 
Dear Pritam, 
 
I refer to our conversations over the last few days with regards to our desire of reigning as the statutory auditors of
PAE Limited.
In this regard, I'm attaching herewith our resignation letter specifying the reasons for our decision to resign as
auditors.
Request you to please put up the same in the forth coming bord meeting of the Company.
 
Thanks & Regards
Rahil Dadia
Partner
Jayesh Dadia & Associates LLP
422, Arun Chambers, Tardeo, Mumbai - 400034
Mob: +91-9920032452
Tel: 022-66602417 / 66601056
Fax: 022-66602418
email: rahil@jdaca.com, info@jdaca.com
 

 1 Attachment(s) • Download as Zip

Sat, 03 Feb 2024 6:56:57 PM +0530 •

To "Pramod Phulgaonkar"<pramod@paeltd.com>

ME
Me <pramod@paeltd.com>


Letter of Resignation PAE.pdf
59.1 KB • 
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